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WHAT IS THE PROGRESSIVE STUDENT ALLIANCE?



Who are we?  Why have you never heard of us?  The Progressive Student Alliance, or PSA, is the only political alternative on campus.  If you are interested in politics and definitely don’t want to join the College Republicans, we’re your best bet.  Our group is a member of the Campus Greens organization.  You may have noticed (or been annoyed by) our frequent chalkings and strong campaigning for Ralph Nader, but that’s not all there is to us.


“Progressive” means to move forward.  That is part of its strength when applied to the Green Party.  The Pennsylvania Green Party slogan is “neither Right, nor Left, but out in front.”  Even though all of us are somewhere to the left on the political spectrum, we work hard to make issues the focus, not politics and political candidates.  We have participated in debates and forums, and initiated protests in the city of Pittsburgh.  Our aim is to provoke intelligent discussion that goes beyond academics, something that can be hard to find at Carnegie Mellon.


Our meetings are Tuesday’s at 5:00.  Send an email to psa@andrew.cmu.edu or check out our website (http://www.andrew.cmu.edu/~psa) to learn about meeting times and keep updated on our events.  Also, watch out for our newsletter, “-h”, which will be printed on the back of cluster header pages.

Semester campaigns:

· Establish moral guidelines for the research contracts Carnegie Mellon accepts, especially military contracts.

· Research companies that attend our job fairs, encourage students to think about social responsibility when considering an employer

· Bring PA Green candidate for Governor, Mike Morril, to campus.

Quinten Steenhuis

RECYCLING AT CARNEGIE MELLON

More info at http://www.cmu.edu/epc
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Currently CMU recycles around 10% of its waste. You can help increase this ratio with a little effort.  Here’s some information about recycling that will help you put waste in the right place.

Paper recycling tubs are scattered haphazardly throughout academic buildings, though they are frequently close to sources of paper waste (copiers and printers).  A special cardboard compactor lurks behind Wean Hall.

Nearly every type of paper in common use is acceptable: copy/printer paper, newsprint, magazines, phone books, greeting cards, envelopes (even with the cellophane windows evidently).

NOT ACCEPTABLE: paper with food or organic waste, pure cellophane, tissues, carbon, and brown/gold paper envelopes, which you probably didn't realize were so special. (but they are.) Collapsed un-waxed corrugated cardboard can also be placed in paper tubs.

Like paper bins, container recycling tubs are scattered about but are generally close to generators of waste: on-campus food vendors, vending machines, etc.

Acceptable containers include aluminum/steel cans, glass containers (no light bulbs, etc), and plastics with recycling `level' 1 or 2.

No need to separate cans from bottles; they go in together. Make sure containers are emptyish and cleanish. 

`Obsolete’ technology that can possibly be repurposed can be donated to the betterment of mankind: simply leave non-hazardous technology in some conspicuous location on campus and send notification via email to reuse@club.cc.cmu.edu.
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